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SYNOPSIS The CDBG-DR Action Plan delineates the uses of the 

CDBG-DR allocation for the Presidentially Declared 

Disaster areas of the city during March 31, 2023, tornado. 

This Board action approves the submission of the CDBG-

DR Action Plan to the Department of Housing and Urban 

Development.  

  

FISCAL IMPACT The City is eligible to receive a CDBG-DR allocation of 

$20,895,000.00 in disaster recovery funds for necessary 

expenses for activities authorized under Title I of the 

Housing and Community Development Act of 1974 (42 

U.S.C. 5301 et. seq.) related to disaster relief, long-term 

recovery, restoration of infrastructure and housing, 

economic revitalization, and mitigation.  

  

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

  

BACKGROUND The CDBG-DR Action Plan is submitted in accordance 

with the requirements provided in Federal Register Vol. 

90, No. 4759, January 8, 2025 (the “Universal Notice”), as  



BACKGROUND 

CONTINUED 

amended. The Disaster Relief Supplemental 

Appropriations Act, 2025 (Public Law 118-158) approved 

on December 21, 2024, makes available an allocation of 

CDBG-DR funds for applicable jurisdictions. 

 


